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NIELIT/HDW/2019/TRG/33 Date: 20/01/2022

NOTICE

Public Notice for Postponement of O/A/B/C Level Theory and Practical
Examinations scheduled to be held in January, 2022:

In wake of current, situation in the country due to COVID-19 pandemic
(unprecedented surge of COVID-19 cases in past few days) & taking into
consideration various advisories issued by concerned authorities, O/A/B/C Level
Theory & Practical Examinations scheduled to be held in January, 2022 stands
postponed due to administrative reasons until further notice.

The revised examination schedule will be announced in due course of time.

Candidates are advised to visit NIELIT Website (https://student.nielit.gov.in)
regularly for any updates.
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